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Coordinate Your Home’s Smart 

Devices with a Raspberry Pi 
 

From the time that the Y2K bug was in the headlines, our homes have been invaded by computers.  We 

usually think about computers as either bulky items that need charging or the permanent fixtures standing on 

our desks.  The reality is that computers can be smaller than the size of your thumbnail and be thousands of 

times more powerful than the Apollo guidance computer!  But how do we control all these computers? Well, 

with another computer obviously!  May I introduce to you - Raspberry Pi, “The credit card sized computer.”  

This talk will introduce some of the ways that the Raspberry Pi can be used as a general “controller” device - 

to coordinate all of the “smart devices” in your home. 

Piotr Kula was practically born with a keyboard!  From a young age, he has been self-taught in the 

technology space and he eventually evolved himself into a qualified polyglot software engineer.  He currently 

works as a Technical Lead for a large European health and safety company, a company that has products 

written in all your favorite languages (and maybe even some not-too-favorite ones).  Piotr is especially 

passionate about hardware and software in the electronic hobbyist area, authored two books about this topic 

(Raspberry Pi Server Essentials), and even learned about custom PCB fabrication.  Piotr is primarily a C# and 

.NET evangelist and is extremely happy that in the past few years the Linux and Windows ecosystems have 

evolved in a way that improves their ability to interchange data and co-exist. 

 

 
Date: Thursday, February 17, 2022, 6:00pm EST (Note Early starting time) 

Place: ONLINE MEETING – registration required 

How to register: 

• Send email to PrincetonACM@gmail.com 

• OR Register on Meetup.com 

(http://meetup.com/IEEE-Princeton-Central-Jersey-Section) 

Information:    Dennis Mancl (908) 285-1066 

On-line info:  http://PrincetonACM.acm.org 

 

All Princeton ACM / IEEE-CS meetings for fall/winter 2021-22 will be held “on-line”.  When you register for 

the meeting, you will receive an email with instructions for how to connect to the talk. 

All Princeton ACM / IEEE-CS meetings are open to the public.  Students and their parents are welcome.  

There is no admission charge. 

 

      


